
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hemel Hempstead 
Herts 
 
 
 
Dear  
 

HIGHBARNS CHALK MINE – CONTINUATION OF WORKS 
 

Following my letter of 22 April and the public meeting held on Thursday 4 July 
2013, I can confirm that the Department for Communities and Local 
Government have approved an additional £2.9m funding to complete the 
works. 
 
This means that the work can continue. It also means that we must progress 
with the next stages quickly so that the revised end date of November 2013 
can be achieved. Consequently the contractors may not be able to provide 
you with the required two weeks notice before works are due to start but 
where there is a need for temporary relocation while works are carried out at 
individual properties they will give you as much notice as possible. 
 
A revised timetable for the completion of the remaining stages will be provided 
in due course. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please do not hesitate 
to contact any member of the contractor’s staff through the Community 
Information Centre at Highbarns or contact me directly at the number or 
address given above or by e-mail. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

 
 
Shane Flynn 
Assistant Director (Project Governance) 

Date: 15 July 2013 
Your Ref.  
Our Ref: Highbarns 
Contact: Shane Flynn 

E-mail: shane.flynn@dacorum.gov.uk 
Directline: 01442 228979 
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